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Hello, my name is  and I am a concerned resident.  
I believe that babies born alive during/following an abortion have the same right to healthcare as a newborn 
baby abandoned on the doorstep of a hospital. They are humans and should have equal human rights.  
Protecting the most vulnerable should be an obvious role for the government in caring for people.  
90 children were born alive recently following an abortion. This could add up to hundreds of lives over the 
coming years. That is a serious ramification.  
Please pabcd this legislation.  

Sincerely,  
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